
Town of Eleanor 

Street Committee 

 

The Street Committee meeting schedule for February 14, 2019 has 

been canceled for lack of a quorum. 

 

No make-up date has been set. 

 

Any member of the public who has a street topic should attend the 

Council Meeting on February 21st at 7:30pm to present the topic to the 

Town Council. 

 

If you have any questions prior to the next Council Meeting please 

contact Mayor Cam Clendenin at 304-421-8894. 

 

Thank you. 


